“Prop Kicks”

June, 2001

166 Pusey Mill Road, Cochranville, PA 19330

Special Edition

EST. 1975
Editor - Leif Thomson

The Newsletter of the Cloud Kings Radio Control Club - Oxford, PA.

Gearing up for the Fun Fly

Fun Fly News

Our annual Fun Fly will be held on Saturday, July
21 at Harris Field. In case of rain, we will have
it on Sunday, July 22",

We will have “Fast Eddy” as the MC, and the
Alpha Squadron with their jets to provide enter-
tainment. Bill Losey plans to fly in with an
Ultralight, and we hope that the National Guard
shows up again with their Huey.

I’'m working on some new bombing rigs for drop-
ping candy, parachute characters and perhaps
water balloons from my helicopter.

We plan to have limited food and beverages for
sale, but no cooking as we did last year. This
reduces the workload significantly, and we still
made the same profit we have in past years.

Enclosed is a color flyer for the event. Please
find a convenient public place to post this so that
the word gets out and we attract a good crowd.
Several of the officers have quantities of these
and are posting them in the area. If you want
more, please let me know.

We need volunteers from the club membership
to make this event a success. Please think
about how you can best contribute and sign up
for a task at the July meeting. If you cannot
attend the meeting but want to help, please
contact Dick Plyler to sign up. Otherwise, just
show up at the Fun Fly and we’ll put you to work.

We will need people who can be counted on to
be there and take charge of the following tasks:

Welcome and parking attendants
Radio Impound supervisors
Raffle ticket sales

Food, candy and beverage sales
Set up and cleanup
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Also, anyone who has a shade tent or pavilion in
good shape is asked to bring it to the Fun Fly.
Just remember that ground stakes are necessary
since it is usually quite windy.
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Special July Meeting

We have scheduled an extra club meeting to be
held on Tuesday, July 10" at 6:30 PM at West
Field. The purpose of the July meeting is to
finalize plans for the Fun Fly. We will be serving
food at this meeting as well, so please plan to
attend.

Membership News

In our last meeting, we voted Henry Bohe and
Derek Roberts into the club as full members.
Derek’s two sons Peter and Casey were also
approved as junior members.

We also welcomed Mike Rubina as a provisional
member and Eric Froysland as a provisional
junior member.
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